
Dear Cammie, 
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November 11, 1991 

I am grateful for your recent letter, which 
covered in meaningful detail both the "Breakfast 
for a - Buck" concept as well as the chartering of 
the F.L.A.G. organization. Given your very busy 
schedule I am most grateful for your having made 
the significant personal commitment of time to 
communicate with me. The "Breakfast for a Buck" 
concept is a significant step toward addressing 
our alcohol problem. Although I regret that the 
response during homecoming weekend was not good, 
the program has established a model which 
hopefully other groups and especially 
fraternities will follow. Will Terry is bringing 
a group of students to our next Trustee Executive 
Committee meeting on November 21st, and perhaps 
you will be a participant. The purpose of their 
presence is for the Executive Committee to 
receive a direct student assessment of our 
situation. 

Regarding F.L.A.G., although I regret the 
circumstances surrounding this organization, I 
generally agree that everyone should have an 
opportunity to express his or her views and 
opinions. Thus, I understand your objectives and 
you can rely on my support. Of course, I cannot 
speak for the Board of Trustees. 

I will be on campus December 7th, and perhaps 
there will be an opportunity for us to spend some 
time together. Judith and I thoroughly enjoyed 
Parents Weekend and the Fall Convocation, and 
once again I was most impressed with your 
welcome. You are providing extraordinary 
leadership, and I join your family and friends in 
being proud of you. 
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With my very warmest personal regards and best 
wishes for the Thanksgiving holidays, I am 

ECW-91-838 
kmh 

Sincerely, 

CZ~ 
E. Craig Wall, Jr. 

cc: Dr. John W. Kuykendall 

Miss Cammie Covington 
Student Government Association 
P. o. Box 1719 
Davidson College 
Davidson, NC 28036 


